MEETING WITH REPRESENTATIVES OF CITY OF
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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and City of Bosanska Krupa
was held in the Administration’s premises on October 25, 2023. The meeting was attended by Director,
Mr. Zeljko Obradovié¢ with his associates and City mayor, Mr. Armin Halitovi¢ with his associates.

Topic of the meeting was analysis of current activities of the land administration sector in City of
Bosanska Krupa. At the meeting, participants discussed the public exhibition of data regarding survey and
cadastral classification of land as a priority project, and activities have been completed in fifteen cadastral
municipalities, and presentation activities are underway for twenty-three cadastral municipalities.



In addition to the mentioned project, the meeting also served for discussion on the project of the address
register, utility cadastre and digital archive.

This meeting served as a continuation of the successful cooperation between FGA and Bosanska Krupa,
and satisfaction with the current dynamics and quality of project implementation was highlighted.
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